EGF-Symposium 2021 — Call for Abstracts — open until 30 September 2020

Dear colleague,

we are pleased to announce the Call for Abstracts of the upcoming EGF-Symposium 2021 “Sensing
— New Insights into Grassland Science and Practice”. Submission of the Abstracts will be open until
30 September 2020.

Your abstract may address all aspects of remote sensing in grassland in relation to one of the
following Scientific Themes:

- Biomass and quality characteristics
- Biodiversity and other ecosystem services
- Management and decision support

For more information, including abstract preparation template, link to the submission system and
guidelines, please visit the EGF2021 website:

https://www.uni-kassel.de/tagung-konferenz/en/egf-2021/abstract-submission

We are looking forward to your contributions!

Please find the announcement of the online-conference attached to this email.

On behalf of the EGF2021 Organising Committee

Michael Wachendorf
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